
August 18, 2015 

Mr. Luis Perez Garcia 
Webb County Engineer 
1620 Santa Ursula, 2nd Floor 
Laredo, TX 78040 

Re. Proposed Amendment to contract for Webb County Main Fire Station 

Dear Mr. Perez Garcia 

As per our conversations, we are to modify portions of the design to decrease the 
size of the building, reduce the number of apparatus bays and living 
accommodations, as well as the plan configuration. New configuration will 
maximize adaptability on various sites so as to allow for potential replication of the 
building with minimal changes.  Please refer to the plan schematic study attached 
for proposed floor plan. The fees proposed for these changes are as follows: 

Please confirm once this change is accepted. 

We thank you again, and only ask that you not hesitate to call on us if we may 
provide you with any additional information you may require. 

Sincerely, 

Mario A. Peña, Architect,A.I.A. 

MEP Engineering $7,000
Civil Engineering $7,000
Structural Engineering $5,000
Architectural $16,000
Total $35,000

Mario A. Peña, A.I.A. 
Principal 

Hickey Peña Architects 
919 Victoria 

Laredo, TX 78040 
T 956-722-8186 
F 956-722-8258 

mario@hickeypena.com 
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